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Hello, 
I am a long time resident of Burlington and live on . 
I would appreciate the support of our council to leave the original plan of 
development as it was originally presented at the corners of “Brant and 
Ghent” with low rise development, keeping our community and 
neighbourhoods in check with the amount of traffic congestion, noise and 
density. 
I am opposed to the requested changes that are being proposed by the 
developer in building 25 storey towers. This is overwhelming for this already 
busy area. 

I do hope that Mayor’s Meed-Ward original platform that she ran in stopping 
the density will be kept and she does stand up for us. 

Respectfully, 
Mario Sita 




